
  

  

 

 

Letter from the Lay Leader  

We are in the midst of a global pandemic unlike any the world has experienced in more than a 

century. Lay Leader Doug Conroy offers some reflection on how to imitate Christ during these 

interesting times of worship. Let’s unite together in imitating Christ for the common purpose of 

the general welfare and benefit of all. 

Click here to download the pdf.  

 

 

 

https://mcusercontent.com/aabf470a5ffa128843d5be38c/files/2e8ca4ac-ea37-4de8-a37f-5fb50c0f1ef7/Windover_Letter.01.pdf


 

Windover Hills Women of Faith 

The women of the church (Windover Hills Women of Faith) continue to meet every Monday 

evening at 6:30pm. This coming Monday they will begin a new 6-week book study; Fierce 

by Jennifer Cowart, where they will learn from the fierce women of God in the bible who 

changed the world by living out God’s calling. You are invited to join the women’s group for 

a time of fellowship, fun, and growth in the Lord! 

   

 

 

 

SENIORS ARE SPECIAL SOMEBODIES 

The November meeting will be held on Friday the 20th at 11:30am. SASS will meet in room 

1&2 of the Education Wing. All seniors are invited to attend. For more information please 

call the church office. 

   

  

 



 

 

 

Cards for a Cause Fundraisers 

We have the opportunity to participate in Cards for a Cause - 30 greeting cards for $30, 

and $13 from each box sold goes straight to our church for use towards unexpected 

repairs! Please spread the word and consider purchasing a box.  What better way to 

spread cheer than sending a lovely card with a heartfelt note during this chaotic time?  

Please see Ashley Pritchard with any questions.  Payments are due at the time of the 

order. Click here to view the different card types.  

 

 

 

Operation Christmas Child Shoe-boxes –The boxes are due 

https://mcusercontent.com/aabf470a5ffa128843d5be38c/files/99f6da05-ecdb-4fa7-9a3f-581ce15eceac/Cards_for_a_Cause_Fundraisers.pdf


 

November 16
th

!  

 Collection week begins on November 16th, and we need to have our shoe-boxes in so 

we can get them to Samaritan's Purse. You still have time to pack a box, and let 

deserving boys and girls around the world know that God loves them and has not 

forgotten them during this time of uncertainty. Thank you for your support! 

   

 

 

 

 

As we draw closer to Christmas, hanging greens at the beginning of Advent points to 

the second coming and culmination of all things in Christ. We invite you for an informal 

time of fellowship while decorating the church and preparing for the advent season on 

the 22
nd

 of November right after the 11am service; if you attend the 9am service, feel 

free to come back and join us. 

   

 



 

 

 

Windover Hills: Mental Health Resources 

At our Fearfully and Wonderfully Made seminar we mentioned a variety of mental health 

resources. The church has compiled a set of resources to help promote awareness and 

offer support to those who are themselves struggling with, or who have loved ones who are 

struggling with mental health. 

Click here to download the pdf. 

 

 

https://mcusercontent.com/aabf470a5ffa128843d5be38c/files/af5849d0-1a60-4540-9cab-d5f324b7d945/Windover_Hills_Mental_Health_Resources.pdf

